
Interoffice 

National Radio Astronomy Observatory
 
Socorro, New Mexico 

24 March 1976 

To: Peggy Weems 

From: John H. Lancaster 

Subject: Slides from Dr. Grote Reber 

Dr. Reber requested his slides back so that he can make a-formal 
presentation in Tacoma, Washington, in about a week. He has the 
slide boxes and will send them back to you immediately upon 
completion of his talk. 

There are attached some notes Dr. Reber made concerning the content 
of each slide which I thought you might like to have. 
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CC: Dr. 
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Grote Reber~ 


